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We had the best time during our trip to the playground, with beautiful weather we were glad to jump into some rather large, 

muddy puddles. The resilience and determination of the children was incredible and I felt so proud seeing all of the children at 

least attempt obstacles, even if they were unsure about them at first! The children enjoyed the opportunity to join in a `giant 

splash` ensuring every inch of me was covered in water (don’t worry I managed to get out before I swallowed any)! The      

children have been on an incredible transition this year and I was so proud hearing them all encourage each other and cheer 

each other on– that is what makes these guys such a great class– the team spirit! I will miss teaching them! 

As part of our final Branch in our RE we worked 

together to create a Bible timeline, showing 

how scripture from the Bible can correlate and 

sometimes deviate from periods of time in  

History. The children work really well together 

to create their final pieces and put them       

together to make one huge timeline! 

In History we enjoyed learning about the 

Maya civilisation including their number 

and alphabet system. We learnt about 

what the city states were like and          

recreated our own ancient Maya city 

states! Can you spot our ancient temples? 


